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I have just today been advised that I unintentionally gave an incorrect answer to a question during 
DPS’s appearance at the Senate Estimates hearing of the Finance and Public Administration 
Legislation Committee on October 19.   
 
In responding to Senator Bernardi’s question about the value of a contract with a South Australian 
company, I stated the figure was $3.5 million including GST.  In fact the correct figure is precisely 
$3,471,400 excluding GST.   
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